
Dear members and friends of WCAIMH, 

We would like to invite you to our final AGM as WCAIMH on Thursday 17 November at 19.00. The meeting will take place via Zoom. Please 
send any points for discussion to us via wcaimhza@gmail.com by Monday 14 November. You can register your attendance for the AGM here:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYld-utqTguHNN7oGP1346VNp7xhWLAcHf9 

In 2023, the South African Association for Infant Mental Health will be launched and for the time being, the executive committee from 
WCAIM will manage the administrative aspects of the South African Association. We will be saying good-bye to Salisha Maharaj as WCAIMH 
Secretary at the end of this year. There will therefore be a position opened for Secretary. If there is anyone willing to join our committee or who 
may be interested in assisting the launch of the South African Association, please let us know via email.

If you have not yet done so, please indicate your interest be included in the ZA-AIMH mailing list by clicking here.  Details on membership 
and upcoming CPD accredited talks will be sent in January 2023 to those who register their email addresses. After this time there will no longer 
be mailing lists for GAIMH or WCAIMH.

We hope to see as many of you as possible at the 2023 AGM as we enter this exciting new chapter for Infant Mental Health in South Africa.  It 
will be an important space to reflect on WCAIMH’s journey so far and help shape the vision for ZA-AIMH going forward. 

With Warm and festive greetings, 
WCAIMH committee 2022
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